
April 13, 2015 
 
TO: Committee Chair Phil Barnhardt 
FROM: Terri Coleman, representing AirHaven Inc. at Lenhardt Airpark 
RE: In support of HB 2075 
 
Committee Chair Phil Barnhardt, 
 
My name is Terri Coleman and I am co-owner and operator of AirHaven, Inc., 
located at Lenhardt Airpark, three miles east of Hubbard, Oregon.  I am in support 
of HB 2075. 
 
Oregon needs HB 2075 to generate money to help maintain non- federally funded 
airports and to help local municipalities meet their FAA grant match.  I am in 
support of HB 2075 also as it will provide economic development money for 
projects intended to bring business to airports and municipalities and it will 
subsidize air service between rural Oregon municipalities and Portland.   
 
Usually I am not in favor of additional taxes for taxpayers, but HB 2075 is a good 
idea and beneficial for the Oregon economy and aviation industry. 
 
Thank you for your time and attention, 

Terri Coleman 

AirHaven at Lenhardt Airpark 
Email: Terri@AirHaven.net 
Phone: 503.651.2187 
web: www.airhaven.net 
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